
Class 5 Newsletter  Spring Term – 29/03/19 

This Week... 
Maths and English 
This week we have completed some test papers so that I am able to check the children’s progress towards 
their targets and their understanding of areas taught so far.  The children have tried really hard with these 
papers; we are now on to the final stretch before the real tests in May! 
Across the Curriculum 
This week we have concluded our BIBLE EXPLORER journey thinking about FAITH and what this means. In D.T 
we have looked at the sugar content of various foods – the children were shocked by some of our findings!  
Our LENT APPEAL ‘Choose Love-Red’ day on Thursday was a great success; we joined together with our 
buddies in Reception to do some heart shaped baking and write prayers.  Thank-you for all your kind 
donations towards this worthy cause.  

Next 
Week... 
More work 
on ‘There’s 
a Boy in 
the Girl’s 
Bathroom’ 
in English 
and further 
work on 2D 
and 3D 
shape in 
Maths.  

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 8:30am until 8.55am. Feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may 

have. 
 Tuesday 2nd April – PTA Mothers’ Day Afternoon Tea (Mums and Grandmas are invited to come and have tea and 

cake with the children, in school, at the following times: KS1 2:00- 2:30 pm KS2 2:30-3:00 pm) 
 Thursday 11th April – ‘Decorate an egg or bonnet competition’!  School closes for the Easter holidays @ 2pm.  
 Tuesday 23rd April – school reopens @ 8:55am. 
 Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May SATs Week for Year 6 children.  All children will need to be in school this 

week please.  Thank you for your support.   
 

Don’t Forget 
 Homework is to be returned to school on a TUESDAY please with a signed Homework Diary! Unfortunately a large 

group of children had to attend Homework Club on Tuesday due to no homework or unsigned diaries. I would 
greatly appreciate it if you could support your child at home with their organisation skills! Any problems, please let 
me know!   

 Booster Classes are now running after school on a Wednesday and Thursday until 4:30pm.  Thank you for your 
support with these.  
 

Coming up Soon – EXTREME ENGLISH WEEK! (w/b 29th April) 
 

Get Caught Writing Competition – A photo of your child writing in an unusual location, the more unusual the location, the 
better!! When we ran the Get Caught Reading competition two years ago, we had children reading in washing baskets, up 
trees, on Trafalgar Square and in waterfalls so get your thinking caps on for the 2019 challenge! Please can all entries for 
the competition be brought in before the 2nd May. There will be prizes for the best Key Stage 1 entrant and Key Stage 2 
entrant. 
2nd May – Dressing Up Day – Please dress up as your favourite book character! There is no obligation to buy expensive 
outfits for this occasion. Refer to the handout which gives ideas that are both simple yet effective. No football kits 
please.25th April – 1st May – Book Fair running in school. Please support this event – as well as your child receiving new 
reading material, school are given a percentage of the profit which goes towards buying new books for school. 
 

 

Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Russell 
 

Christian Value –  Peace - Freya 
 
 

                                                                      Miss Morris  


